
 

 

 

 

 
 

Presentation Evening 

Last Thursday we had our end of year presentation evening at the Caragabal Memorial 

Hall. Well done to all the award winners and also to all the students and teachers for the 

wonderful performance of the play ‘Frozen’. A big thank you also to the P&C for 

providing dinner.   

 

Colour Run 

Thank you to everyone who came and helped make colour run the outstanding success 

it was! The laughter from the students, parents and staff  just proves what a great time 

everyone was having on the day. Students were extremely well behaved, and the day 

really strengthened our friendship with our neighbouring school communities. Special 

shout out to the Year 6 students and parents for volunteering on the stations throughout 

the day.  

 

Year 6 Farewell 

A farewell lunch and presentation for our departing Year 6 students will be held on 

Friday, 16th December.  Lunch will begin at 1pm for the year 6 students and their parents, 

followed by a presentation for the whole school and community to attend at 2pm.   

 

School Reports 

School reports will be sent home this week. Please contact the school if you would like to 

organise a time to meet with your child’s teacher. 

 

Swimming 

All students have completed the 10 days of swimming at the Grenfell Pool. Thankyou 

Leann, Miss Bradley, Donna, Deb, Sandy and all other school staff for their contribution to 

the program. It was highly valued by the school community.    

 

Thank you 

I would like to sincerely thank everyone who has worked with our school community this 

year. We have had a fabulous year working towards our goals and vision. I wish everyone 

a safe and happy holiday and look forward to seeing everyone next year. 
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Presentation Night 
Last Thursday we had our presentation night. We were so happy with the amount of people who 
showed up. Congratulations to everyone who got awards. The play was also amazing and the crowd 
seemed to enjoy it a lot. 
By Lizzie 
 

School swimming  
Throughout Week 8 and 9 we have been doing school swimming. We were divided into  two groups, 
one is Ms Bradleys group where you learn how to swim, and then Leanne’s group where the more 
experienced swimmers practice swimming laps. Today we did a pyjama day and learnt how to swim 
in heavier clothes. – By Gabe 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

CARAGABAL PUBLIC SCHOOL TERM 4 CALENDAR 2022 

 

 

     

WK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 

10 

12/12 13/12 14/12 15/12 16/12 

Year 6 Farewell -

1pm lunch (year 6 

and parents only) 

2pm whole school 

farewell.  

11 19/12 

Staff Development Day 

20/12 

Staff Development Day 

   



 

 

 

LIGHTS & MAILBOX COMPETITION 
 

Anyone wanting to enter please call Donna on 6347 5230,  
so we know who needs to be judged. 

 
Judging will take place on Thursday 15th December. 

 
WINNERS will be announced at the street party! 

 
Thank you from the Hall Committee! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date 

Caragabal Memorial Hall Ball 

25th March 2023 

More details in the coming months.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


